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To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear community of san jose, and city govt.,

 It is again, being asked, the same as last week, to approve, many Smart City, Transportation &
Environment, and Rules and Open government meetings minutes, in consent calendar item 2.3.

  To again, try to summarize, this weeks committee meeting minutes - I think, it is meant to remind
ourselves, and offer - that new 4G & 5G, is being placed, in local sj neighborhoods.

 These are the efforts, in years of developing, how to help bridge, the digital divide.

 The additional, 4g & 5g uses, of surveillance & data collection technology, are also meant to help
with, neighborhood safety issues, and Vision Zero ideas, at this time.

 For the everyday public, to make sure telecomms & local govt, are following, good open policies and
practices - can make for, an important addition, in how to address the questions, in bridging the
digital divide, for a community. 

 And how to better address, positive community harmony & sustainability, and empowerment - now,
in the future, and in these difficult, few years, of Covid-19.

 As everyday community, please don't be afraid, to work with others, if new 4g&5g placement, feels
unhealthy or uncomfortable, in your local neighborhood.

 Local San Jose govt, should want to listen, if asked in decent terms.

   sincerely,
   blair beekman
 

 




